
Please take note... 
Student Intent to Return Information 2022-23 In order for us to project class sizes next 

school year, 2022-23 and to plan for the needs of our students, PLEASE complete the 

online Student Intent to Return form for CTA Liberty by 4:00 p.m. February 11, 2022. The 

Student Intent to Return Form MUST be completed for EVERY student in kindergarten 

through 5th grade. 

Homework/Binder: Make sure your are checking your child’s homework for completion, 

neatness, and accuracy. Remember to paper clip or staple the homework packets together to 

be turned in on Fridays. Remember to empty your child’s keep at home side of the binder 

DAILY.  

Upcoming Events 

January 4th– 
School Resumes  

 

January 14th– 
100th Day of 

school 

Dress like you are 
100 years old 

 

January 17th– No 
School MLK 

Holiday 

 

January 26th– 
PTO Fundraiser 

Chipolte  

 

Month of: 
 

 1st Grade Newsletter 

Curriculum Highlight 
How can I support my child’s learning?:  

Review the following items with them at 

home. 

•  Phonograms 1-70 orally  

• Phonograms 1-70 written form  

• Reading/Writing spelling words  

• Sentence writing - Starting with a 

capital letter - finger spaces between 

words - ending sentences with 

punctuation  

• Narrative writing  

• Informative writing  

• Nouns, verbs, adjectives, plural nouns  

• Math facts  

•  Some, some more and some, some went 

away problems  

•  Adding dimes, nickels and pennies. 

•  Identifying lines of symmetry 

• Identifying fractional parts of a whole  

•  Adding 10 to a number 

January 

https://www.cusd80.com/IntentToReturn

